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August 27, 2019

RE: ADDITIONAL SECURITY MEASURES IN PLACE FOR HAZELWOOD HOME FOOTBALL GAMES

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians:

We want our students, parents, and guests to attend athletic events and enjoy our facilities
with the peace of mind that we are taking proactive steps necessary to ensure their safety.
Beginning this weekend, to improve safety and security at all Hazelwood School District home
football games, all bags will be searched before entry into the stadium. This applies to all
students and adults attending football events on school district property, Hazelwood Central,
East, and West High schools.

Please note:
e Hazelwood reserves the right to deny entry into any athletic event to any person not
complying with this procedure.
e All Hazelwood high school students or high school students visiting from other schools
must have ID.
e All middle school or elementary students must be accompanied by an adult or someone
17 years or older.

We appreciate your partnership in ensuring an even safer environment for all participants,
coaches and staff, and guests at our athletic events during the year. Please stay connected by
visiting us at www.hazelwoodschools.org for our athletic schedules, news, information and

more.

Regards,
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Activities Director
Hazelwood East High School
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